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Thank you so much, 
I’ll continue looking for it.

Thanks 
Aston Walters 

On Fri, Mar 7, 2025 at 12:11 PM Megan Dunneisen <MDunneisen@watertownwi.gov> wrote:

Hi Aston,

 

After discussion with the City Attorney, it was determined that the physical copy of the licensed should
be returned to the City. If unable to do so it will be at the discretion of the governing body to approve
the emailed statement or not in lieu of the physical license.

 

You may mail the license to:

 

City of Watertown

c/o City Clerk

106 Jones Street

PO BOX 477

Watertown, WI 53094

 

Thank you.

 

Sincerely,

 

Megan Dunneisen, WCMC

City Clerk

City of Watertown
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From: Hopie Walters <hopiewalt@gmail.com> 
Sent: Friday, March 7, 2025 12:08 PM
To: Megan Dunneisen <MDunneisen@watertownwi.gov>
Subject: Liquor License - Mo Bay Wine and Dine

 

Hello,

 

I’m Aston Walters I’m the owner of Mobay wine and Dine located at 301 E Main st.
Watertown, WI 53094. I would like to surrender the current liquor license as of 03/7/25. I
would like to use this email in lieu of the certificate.

 

Thank you,
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Aston Walters

414.520.0333

Owner 


